Date:- 04.11.2020

To,
Deputy Conservator of Forest
Dausa
Sub.:- Reply for Diversion of 0.99 Ha. of forest land in favor of Executive Engineer,
PWD, Sikandra, Rajasthan, Jaipur for construction of Missing Link Road From
Udaipura Road to Toda Bheem Road Proposal No. FP/RI/ROAD/26222/2017
Ref::- Online Query Related Dated 23.10.2020
Sir,

In Reference to above subjected letter proposal for the Diversion of 0.99 Ha. of forest land for
construction of Missing Link Road From Udaipura Road to Toda Bheem Road has been examined in
the office of Nodal Officer FCA, Aranya Bhawan, Jaipur with some observations and directed to convey
with necessary rectifications.

In compliance of above letter the point wise reply for the following observation submitted as

under:-
Sr. Observations Reply
no
1. Please correct STATEMENT SHOWING DETAILS OF | STATEMENT SHOWING DETAILS OF FOREST
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